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   17th January 2017 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Parents’ Evening 

Monday 6th February 2017 

 

Please note that both Mrs McCoy and Mr East 

are available for appointments from 1.30pm on 

Monday 6th February for Parents’ Evening. 

 

Many thanks for all your support. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 
 

Miss P Newman 

Headteacher 


